
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

Year 1 News 
4th July 2025 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Contact details of the Year 1 team 

 

English –  We have been writing our own versions of the Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch. We have been including adjectives and 
suffixes in our writing. We then came up with our own alternate ending to trick the seagulls. Ask us about our new ending; it 
will make you laugh! 

 
Maths – We continued learning about place value to 100. We have been partitioning numbers using part-whole models 
using our 10s and 1s. Then we moved onto comparing numbers to 100 using < > =. We looked how many 10s and 1s they 
had, noticing more 10s means a greater number. 

 
Wider Curriculum – We have been Geographers! We have used atlases to find and name the 7 continents. We labelled a 
world map and found which continent we live in. Then we looked at human and physical features of our local area. We 
were team work turtles to make maps of Wadebridge including these features. Next we are going to be looking at human 
and physical features of Shanghai!  

• Learning about how Christian and Muslim families 

welcome a new baby in RE. 

• Learning about Shanghai in Geography. 

• Learning how to tell time in Maths.  

• Learning how our bodies change as we grow.  

• Meeting our new teacher on transition day! 
 

Reports – Thursday 10th July  Reports out to parents and 
class teacher allocations. 
 
Transition day – Wednesday 16th July – Spending the day in 
your class with your new teacher! 
 

1B - Kate Clarke 
kclarke@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

1W – Jenna Folland & Ellie Lake 
jfolland@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
elake@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last 
two weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 

1B – Christopher, Leah, Gabriel, Phoebe 

1W – Freddie, Evelyn, Marley, Maya 
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